ORLEANS MIDGET LEAGUE

CORONAVIRUS GUIDELINES
AND WAIVER FORM

Coaches, players, parents and fans...

The following is a list of recommended guidelines as we embark upon a shortened 2020 season.
We ask that you sign at the bottom and return this form to your coach. We want this to be a fun
few weeks for everyone so if anyone has any concerns at all, either now or at any point during the
season, please contact co-commissioner Scott DeSmit at 815-5150. Thanks.

Here are some guidelines we will be following this year:

1. Players will not be allowed to gather in the dugouts. We ask that upon returning from the field,
players sit with their families.

2. Face masks are optional for all involved. Coaches and players will be practicing social
distancing.

3. Coaches will NOT be providing water coolers. Please provide your child with single-use drinks,
which are not to be shared.

4. Please refrain from bringing snacks for all the players to share.
5. No sunflower seeds or gum. Players should avoid high-fiving, home-run hugs, etc.

6. No sitting in the bleachers. We ask that you practice social distancing and spread out while
watching games.

7. Please try to limit the number of people attending games for each player.
8. Teams will have hand sanitizer available for players.
9. No shared equipment.

10. Finally, if anyone is sick, do not come to the games and do not send your child to the game if
he/she is exhibiting any symptoms such as fever or cough. If a player shows any signs of sickness,
the coaches will ask that you take that player home.

That’s all. Enjoy the season and good luck to everyone!



